
Yattendon Parish Council 
 

We must unfortunately say thank you and farewell to Anne Harris and Nicky Meadows who have both 

recently resigned from Yattendon Parish Council.  

 

Anne Harris was co-opted onto the council on 2nd November 2009. She was elected as Vice-Chairman 

in May 2011 and held this role until May 2022, resigning from the council in November 2022 having 

served for 13 years. The council would like to thank Anne for her many years of service on the council.  

 

Nicky Meadows was co-opted to the council in May 2021 and resigned in December 2022. The council 

would like to thank Nicky for her work over this time.  

 

This now leaves Yattendon Parish Council with three vacancies for a council of six members. This is the 

minimum number the council can have in order to continue to function so we really do need some 

new members to be able to keep working for the community. Please think about whether you would 

have some time to spare to join the council. The council only meets four times a year and doesn’t 

require much time in between meetings. If you would like to join, or just want to find out more about 

what is involved, please contact our Parish Clerk, Sarah, at YattendonParish@gmail.com 

 

The next meeting will be held on Thursday 23rd February at 8pm in the Village Hall. Members of the 

public are welcome to join us. The agenda is published in the week leading up to each meeting on our 

website and on the noticeboard outside the Village Hall. The Parish Council website can be accessed 

at www.hugofox.com/community/yattendon-parish-council-13277/home   
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